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Technology Department Update

OVERVIEW OF PAST MONTH:

. The Asset Management RFP review committee has narrowed our selection down to 4

and we have been conducting reference interviews on those companies. The
interviews have been interesting and informative. We even had one from Queensland,
Australia.

. There are only 22 meters that have yet to be mapped for the GIS in Promontory, and

those are all buried in landscaping and will require help from the ops crews and
customer service to help uncover and locate. Approximately 930 were located and
mapped this year.

With 2025 budgeting started we have been working on capital project estimates for next
year related to electrical and SCADA upgrades.

Old Ranch Road generator bid was opened with one successful bid that was within the
expected cost range. That PO is up for your approval during the meeting.

NEXT MONTH:

1.

Canyons Lower Village PRV wiring. The electrician will be done by our meeting and we
are waiting on Rocky Mountain Power to get the service connected.

Asset Management Plan RFP - Next up is the demonstration and in person meetings
with those 4, then scoring and discussion.



